
 

 

Cleator Moor Nursery School 
 

Newsletter 
Dates for your diary: Dear Parents & Carers 

What a busy few weeks we have had with lots of fun activities. The children have 
been thinking about Spring and have been talking about signs of spring all around 
us, from the daffodils growing in our Nursery garden to the lambs in the fields. The 
children have been busy growing plants and vegetables in our Nursery garden, we 
hope to have a bumper crop of snack for the summer term !! 
On Wednesday 31st March, we will be having a day to celebrate springtime before 
we finish for the Easter holidays. The children will enjoy a variety of activities as 
well as singing some of their favourite songs and rhymes. Photos will be posted on 
our school website- make sure you take a look.  
School finishes at normal session times on Thursday 1st April. 
I wish you all a Happy Easter and look forward to seeing the children back in school 
on Monday 19th April.  
Mrs L Wilson - Headteacher 

Easter Baking 
The children will enjoy Easter baking sessions 

during the last week of term. They will be 
making chocolate nests for snacktime. 

The children love our baking sessions, they cover 
a wide range of development areas from sharing 

and cooperation for social development to 
communication and maths. 

 

 

Last day of Term 
Thursday 1st April 

 
Normal morning and afternoon 

sessions apply. 
We do not finish early. 

 

Summer Term begins 
Monday 19th April 

Springtime Celebration day 
On Wednesday 31st March we will hold a 

Springtime Celebration day. Children can come 

in their own clothes but please make sure they 

are warm and have coats as we will be having 

an obstacle course outside. 

We plan to have lots of fun activities for the 

children to try including:- 

An Egg Hunt,  Hook a Duck, Springtime Crafts. 

We will enjoy time in the garden completing a 

bunny hop obstacle course. 

We will have a special picnic snack and will sing 

some of our favourite songs and rhymes. 

 

Spring Stay and Play (Rainbow Room) 
Our children in the Rainbow Room are going to 

celebrate by having a Springtime play morning 

with a special Easter picnic snack.  

There will be a variety of springtime crafts 

and activities for the children to enjoy. 

Easter Weekend 
Friday 2nd  to Monday 5th April 

Library books 
Thank you to those who have returned the 

school library books. If you still have them at 

home, please return them so that we can get 

them ready to give out again after Easter.   

 
Pictures on website 
Make sure you frequently check our website 

for information. We put lots of photographs on 

there so that you can see how busy the 

children are in the classrooms and garden. 

 

 

Decorate a Pace Egg 
We would like each child to 

decorate a pace egg which 

they can bring to school to 

share with their friends.  

Today your child is bringing 

home a pace egg to decorate. 

You can turn your egg into 

anything you like, it could be a 

cartoon character, an animal, 

a person you know, a 

character from a fairytale or 

rhyme. Let your imagination 

run free !! 

Please return your egg on 

Monday so that we can make a 

display and share them during 

circle time. 

 
Bank Holiday 

Monday 3rd  May  
School closed 

 

Half Term Holiday 
Monday 31st May –  

Friday 4th June 


